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LETTER OF INTENT FOR WORKER HOUSING February 23, 2024

Q

Dear Dennis,

We are writing to present the project narrative outlining our intention to legalize a
portion of the existing structure located at 7547 7th Street and 2827 Cadotte Ave into
code-compliant employee housing through the Planning Commission & Building
Department application for zoning action, per attached.

The residences have historically served as employee housing by the previous owner, but
without proper planning approval, potentially with non-permitted or non-inspected
work and unknown licensure. Following the planning committee review and approval,
we intend to apply for a building permit for completion of the conversion of the
residence at 2827 Cadotte Ave into two apartments and for the addition of a bedroom
in the one-story cottage at 7547 7th Street for conversion to employee housing.

The new current co-owner of the site intends to continue to be a year-round resident of
the upper-level apartment, and the lower-level apartment will be rented to a long-term
year-round employee. The intent is to have up to four seasonal employees housed in
the one-story cottage with a basement shown in the attached plans.

We believe the proposed use will meet the intent of all relevant zoning codes and
regulations as shown in the attached drawings.

We understand the planning commission review is the first step to obtaining a license
for these uses per section 10-134 of Mackinac Island Zoning Code. Thank you for
considering our proposal. We look forward to the next steps and presenting virtually at
the upcoming planning meeting.

Sincerely,

Corey Omey & Scott Dufreche

Kaleido Studio Architecture, LLC
Formerly Known as EMA Architecture, LLC
1661 SE 3 Avenue, Suite D #201
Portland, OR 97214

503.224.1282



GFAK LLC
5114 Welsheimer Rd

Harbor Springs, MI 49740

05/09/2024

To

Mackinac Island Planning Commission,

As part of our application for Special Use for 2827 Cadotte Ave, Mackinac island, Ml 49757 we are
providing the requested written statement.

We understand that dogs are not permitted at the boarding house (employee housing) part of the
property. Any future residents of the boarding house will be notified of this rule prior to arrival.

Sincerely,

Katy Rise

A

June Campbell



